DIRECTOR’S SECRETARIAT
NOTICE - 07/2023

WEARING OF UNIFORM : FIRST YEAR STUDENTS

i All first year students have been issued with college uniform. They will wear
proper uniform on Mondays and Thursdays as per the policy wef 16 Jan 2023.
Defaulter students will be fined Rs 100/-. Students who have not been issued the
college uniform will take exemption from the Joint Director.

&; Concerned Faculty and Wardens are requested to ensure that the students
are in proper college uniform on every Monday and Thursday.

% This is for strict compliance by all concerned.
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